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October 11, 2018 

 
Ms. Amber Earley 
Cultural Resources Manager/Archaeologist 
Perteet Inc. 
505 Fifth Avenue S, Suile 300 
Seattle, WA  98104 
 
In future correspondence please refer to: 
Project Tracking Code:        2018-02-01166 
Property: 700 Dexter Development 
Re:          Archaeology – Accept Report; Concur with Monitoring Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Earley: 
 
Thank you for contacting the State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) and the Department of 
Archaeology and Historic Preservation (DAHP) with documentation regarding the above referenced 
project. In response, we agree with the findings in the cultural resources overview report and the 
report has been accepted by the DAHP. In addition we agree with the procedures outlined in the 
Monitoring and Inadvertent Discovery Plan that your office prepared for OAC Services & BMR-
Dexter LLC.  
 
We appreciate receiving any correspondence or comments from concerned tribes and other parties 
that you receive during the course of this project. 
 
These comments are based on the information available at the time of this review and on behalf of 
the SHPO pursuant to Washington State law. Please note that should the project scope of work 
and/or location change significantly, please contact DAHP for further review.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. Please ensure that the DAHP Project Number 
(a.k.a. Project Tracking Code) is shared with any hired cultural resource consultants and is attached 
to any communications or submitted reports. Should you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stephanie Jolivette 
Local Governments Archaeologist 
(360) 586-3088 
Stephanie.Jolivette@dahp.wa.gov 


